
ACBL – San Diego Unit 539
June 3rd 2012

  Annual meeting

President

Andrew Loh called the meeting to order at 12:55 PM.

Treasurer 

Barb Holles reported that at the end of May the Unit was had $5,300 in checking and $14.500 in savings. This is an 
increase on last year due to excellent attendance at all four Sectionals and savings on the holiday party.  

Andrew Loh added that the unit is planning to have 90 table capacity at the next Sectional. The Unit had paid for the bus 
to bring the Youth to the NLM tournament and thanked Wirt Gilliam for his support by only charging them a $1 entry fee.

Election results

Marti Blackwell announced the election results. As there was a three-way tie, all the candidates were appointed to the 
Board.

Lamya Agelidis
Ralph Baty
Andree Bayliss
Bill Christian
Barb Holles
Mary Scott Knoll
Andrew Loh
Joan Maden

Awards 

Awards were presented to Joel Hoersch and Roger Doughman for their many years of service to the Unit and particularly 
for their work on the Ethics Committee as Chairperson and Recorder.

Mary Scott Knoll thanked players who had brought food, and encouraged others to buy the cook book in aide of the 
summer youth camp in Balboa Park. 

Meeting Adjourned at 1:15 PM.

Approved _____________ Joan Maden Secretary 


